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The Kemps Creek precinct and surrounds should be in the initial precinct resigning.
Due to its proximity to western Sydney airport, M7, proposed M12 Mamre road
industrial precinct. There are plans to rezone the Wianamatta Creek precinct and a
proposed sewerage treatment works to be built within the kemps Creek precinct.
There are already industries and employment in the kemps Creek precinct. By
including it in the initial precincts landowner's can further develop which will provide
even more employment and services that can support the proposed airport.

There are many problems in regards to traffic right now along Elizabeth drive. The
upgrades to the road needs to be fast tracked as more development in surrounding
areas happens even more traffic will build making moving around the area very hard.

We feel considering there will be a sewage treatment plant built in the kemps Creek
precinct there should be access to main sewer lines for the area.






